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29/02/2024 

 

 

J. Turner 

fyi-request-25740-b71e077c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-14695 

 

Dear J. Turner 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 15 February 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

I am writing to ask for an update on the research on intersection safety which was begun in 

2017 and is listed on this page: www.nzta.govt.nz/walking-cycling-and-public-

transport/cycling/cycling-research.  “The AA and Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency are jointly 

funding research, beginning in February 2017, into ways to make intersections safer and more 

comfortable for cyclists and motorists. A pilot study will begin in February 2017." 

Please come back with any outcomes of this research, and if there are none, an explanation 

for what happened to this study. 

 

The results of the study can be found at: 

www.aa.co.nz/about/aa-research-foundation/programmes/cycling-safety/  

 

You may also be interested in the cycling guidance information which we have published at:  

www.nzta.govt.nz/walking-cycling-and-public-transport/cycling/cycling-standards-and-

guidance/cycling-network-guidance/ 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA), please contact 

Gerry Dance, Team Leader Multi-modal, Programme and Standards, by email to 

gerry.dance@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Vanessa Browne 

National Manager Programme and Standards 


